Moss Bury Primary School and Nursery

Webb Rise Stevenage Hertfordshire SG1 5PA

Tel: 01438 222 300

e-Mail :admin@mossbury.herts.sch.uk website: www.mossbury.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Michael Dean



27th June 2019

Dear Parents,

Year 6 Leavers

Leavers Assembly

Parents and families of our Year 6 children are invited to our Year 6 Leavers Assembly 'Mossy Memories', which will be held on Wednesday 17th July at 6:00pm in the hall.

The performance should last approximately an hour and a half and the children need to be back at school for 5:30pm to get ready.

Year 6 Fun Day

We will be holding an End of Year Fun Day for our Year 6 children on Friday 12th July.

There will be lots of fun activities throughout the day and the children will be getting wet; therefore, they will need a towel and change of clothes for the evening BBQ.

The after party BBQ for the children will be from 3:15pm to 5:30pm. Parents are welcome to join us from 3:15pm but we will not be able to supply food for the adults. You are of course, welcome to bring a picnic if would like to. Please go directly to the playground.

Please note that as tempting as they are, the inflatables we have hired for the day, are only to be used by the children.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Henley

Year 6 Teacher / Deputy Headteacher